

June 12, 2008

Dr. George C. Wright President Prairie View A&M University P.O. Box 188 Prairie View, Texas 77446-0188

Dear Dr. Wright:

On May 23, 2008, the Board of Regents of The Texas A&M University System approved the following agenda item request submitted by Prairie View A&M University.

Authorization to Offer the MBA via a Web-based Delivery System

"Having complied with all of the requirements of the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board, Prairie View A&M University is hereby authorized to offer the Master of Business Administration (MBA) via a webbased delivery system, effective Fall 2008.

The Board of Regents finds that the program offerings authorized by this minute order are within the role and scope and capacity of the institution and will benefit students."

The Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board procedures and rules require that institutions notify the Coordinating Board in advance of implementing approved programs to be offered by distance education. Please contact Ms. Vanessa Davis at Vanessa. Davis@thecb.state.tx.us and copy the A&M System Office of Academic Affairs at agendaitems ASA@tamu.edu when notifying the Coordinating Board.

The enclosed board agenda materials are for your records.

Sincerely,

Michael D. McKinney, M.D.

Chancellor

VLD:km Enclosure

cc: Dr. Frank B. Ashley, III

Dr. E. Joahanne Thomas-Smith

√ Ms. Verna Dewees

200 Technology Way, Suite 2043 • College Station, Texas 77845-3424 979.458.6000 • 979.458.6044 fax • www.tamus.edu